
APPENDIX 5

Public Health Programmes Board

Chair:  Dr Marion Gibbon, Interim Consultant in Public Health

Items to be escalated to the Health & Wellbeing Board 

(a) None

Performance

Public Health Grant discussion was not able to take place as budget meeting between the 
Cabinet Member and Matthew Cole, Director of Public Health had not taken place.

Discussion of Review of current specialist support for stop smoking services took place. 
The report is to be discussed at DMT on 20th November 2014.  A meeting to discuss the 
findings will be arranged.

An update on the procurement of integrated sexual health was also discussed.

Meeting Attendance

Very few people outside public health attended. It is felt that membership, format and 
terms of reference need to be reviewed to re-vitalise the PH board.   

Action(s) since last report to the Health and Wellbeing Board

(a)  Update on Sexual Health Procurement

Action and Priorities for the coming period

(a) Decision regarding model of provision of specialist stop smoking support
(b) Themed meeting and invitation to other members based on their interest in topic. 

Proposed topic the health of young offenders
(c) Review terms of reference and discuss how the programme board can be re-

vitalised

Contact: Matthew Cole, Director of Public Health

Tel: 020 8227 3657; Email: matthew.cole@lbbd.gov.uk 


